
 
  

 

Garden of One Thousand Buddhas, Arlee, MT 
(Flathead Reservation) 

Ronan, MT (Flathead Reservation) 
Location of 1st church plant, Lord willing. 

 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 
Missionaries to Northwest Montana 

Flathead & Blackfeet Reservations 

February 2020 – March 2020 
 
Dear Supporting Church & Praying Friends, 
 
 Greetings, we hope this update finds you well in this 
time of uncertainty within our nation and world.  Even 
though we as a nation are in such a state of flux we can still 
rest in the unchanging hand of God and rejoice in the 
blessings He has bestowed upon us. 

These past two months have been nothing shy of a 
miracle that God has performed on our behalf. He provided 
us with wonderful services in Georgia, Michigan, Montana, 
Colorado, Tennessee, and South Carolina. During our 
travels we were able to gain 3 new supporting 
churches/individuals which has brought our total 
percentage up to 19%. Also, part of our travels was for a 
second survey trip to NW Montana. God used this trip to 
further impress the burden within our hearts and allowed 
us to cultivate new friendships with churches, pastors, and 
individuals located within the general vicinity of where we 
will be planting the first church. 
 While we were traveling back home from our 
meeting in Colorado we were faced with an unexpected 

Prayer Request: 
 

- Additional Support. 
- Meetings to be rescheduled. 
- Additional meetings to schedule. 
- Safety while traveling when we 

are able to travel again. 
- Guidance going forward. 

 

preacherwesgrant@gmail.com 
Wesley’s Cell – (864)508-6746 
Kayla’s Cell – (864)508-2427 

“Trials teach us what we are; they dig up the soil, and let us see what we are made of.” – Charles Spurgeon 

Morning Star Ind. Baptist Church 
111 N. Cedar Rock Rd. 

Easley, SC 29640 

WWNTBM 
PO Box 725 

Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

issue. We broke down in St. Louis, MO. This breakdown 
was the third major breakdown that we have had with 
our vehicle within the last year and a half. The Lord 
arranged it in such a manner, however, that we were able 
to limp our car the rest of the way home. Through the 
goodness of God’s people and the immensely generous 
love gifts that were given to us we were able to put a good 
down payment on a new vehicle for our ministry travels. 
We know that many of you have been aware of our vehicle 
issues for quite a while now and have been praying with 
us regarding this matter. We would just like to take a 
moment and thank each of you who have prayed. 
 Again, thank you for all of your prayers for us. 
Please know that we are also lifting you up in prayer as 
well during this time. Remember that we do not face a 
single thing in our lives that takes God by surprise. Each 
day that He has given us is a gift and it is our duty to 
redeem the time and honor Him. 

 
In Christ, 

 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 

Praise Report: 
 

- Good Health. 
- Wonderful meetings. 
- God’s provision though 

supporters and love gifts. 
- New ministry vehicle. 
- 3 Additional supporters. 
- Safety while driving 10,000+ 

miles. 


